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Reply-To: "statisticsr4b@yahoo.com" <statisticsr4b@yahoo.com>
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Dear Sir/Ma'am:

Good day!

The Statistical Standards Division of the Philippine Statistics Authority will be conducting the Statistical
Survey Review and Clearance System (SSRCS) Advocacy Forum on 27 August 2021 via Zoom,
Friday at 1:30 PM. The main objective of the forum is to orient the various government agencies about
the SSRCS, including the guidelines and required documents for submission.

In line with this, we would like to invite you or your representatives to participate in the said event and
register through the link: https://forms.gle/iwwM1dkH2QkFg12v7. Attached is the programme of activities for
your reference.

The zoom link for the forum will be sent a day before the forum.

Should you have other queries, Ms. Anne Louise S. Gatmaitan and Mr. Christian Bryan C. Rivera can be
reached at telephone numbers (02) - 8376-1931 and email address: ssdss.staff@gmail.com

Thank you very much.

Respectfully,
Rhoda L. Sobrepeña
Statistical Operations and Coordination Division Staff

For:
LENI R. RIOFLORIDO
Regional Director
PSA MIMAROPA
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